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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO 19 OF 2012 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW LIFEBOAT STATION – MUMBLES PIER   
 

 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that on the 2-08-2012 works will begin to construct the new Life Boat Station 
On Mumbles Pier in Swansea for a period of 64 weeks . 
 
Project: New Lifeboat Station Mumbles 
Client: RNLI 
Contract: Bam Nutttall 
 
The works will be serviced from a Jackup barge for the first 40 weeks called the Sea Riser 2 which 
will remain on station. Supply of materials to and from the works will be from APB Swansea by the 
Glenesk tug and flat top barge JML 35 and a landing  craft called the Severn Sins. The vessels will 
display light and shapes in accordance with the int ernational regulations for the prevention of 
collision at sea.   
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in th e vicinity of the construction works and keep clear  
of the Pier over this period. 
 
Site Contact for the works: 
 
Andrew Pointon-Bell 07734577883 

 
 
 

 
 
 

MARINE MANAGER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF,  CF10 4LY 

 

27th July 2012 
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 

 
Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


